
 
   

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
MIDPENINSULA REGIONAL OPEN SPACE DISTRICT  

 
Picchetti Ranch Open Space Preserve 

13100 Montebello Road 
Cupertino, CA 95014 

 
Friday, June 9, 2017 

11:00 A.M. 
 

This will give notice that a quorum of the Board of Directors for the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space 
District may attend a legislative luncheon on Friday, June 9, 2017 at 11:00 am, at Picchetti Ranch Open Space 
Preserve, 13100 Montebello Road, Cupertino, CA 95014.  
 
Board members may be asked to discuss issues related to the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District. The 
Board of Directors is not required to attend. 
 
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors, but this notice is being posted in 
compliance with the Ralph M. Brown Act in the event any District business is discussed. No action will be 
taken by the Board of Directors during this meeting. 
 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF AGENDA 

  
I, Jennifer Woodworth, District Clerk for the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District (MROSD), declare that 
the foregoing notice was posted and available for review on June 7, 2017, at the Administrative Offices of 
MROSD, 330 Distel Circle, Los Altos California, 94022. The notice and any additional written materials are also 
available on the District’s web site at http://www.openspace.org. 
 
 
 
Jennifer Woodworth, MMC 
District Clerk  
 

 

http://www.openspace.org/

